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A147 Chappelfield Road 

 Road Rejuvanation works  
 
The south side of A147 Chapelfield Road will be closed which includes a suspension of 
parking, on 30 June between the hours of 07:00 and 12:00, from St Stephens roundabout 
heading northwest to just before the second entrance to The Crescent. It is intended to 
apply a road rejuvenator which is sprayed onto the road surface and requires time to soak 
into the top layer. 
 
Through this early intervention approach the road surface will last a number of years 
longer than without. Norfolk is following a regime of preserving our asphalt surfaces which 
is both good for the environment and good value for money. 
 
A fully signed diversion route will be in operation for the duration of the works.  
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this work is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £17,400 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Infrastructure Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

John Hunter, Asset Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
This is an ongoing treatment used on parts of Norfolk’s classified Network to prevent the 
surface layer deteriorating. The rejuvenator has a very low carbon footprint and is used to 
elongate the life of the very expensive surface asphalt layer. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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